
Sherwood Primary School 
Parent Teacher Association 

Supporters of Sherwood 
 

COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

27th April 2023 at 7:30 pm via Zoom 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING 
 
In Attendance  
Jodie Lumb, Laura Linton, Karen Screen, Asma Shakoor, Louisa Lawn, Sarah Lovejoy, Venkat Nallamilli 
 
Apologies  
N/A 
Approval of last minutes 
N/A 
 
Matters arising from the minutes  
1. Coronation bookmarks (keepsakes) arrived for children (costs covered by PTA) & staff (costs covered by school) 
2. Thanks from the Early years team – PTA donations have enabled purchase of both waterproofs and tarpaulin  
 
Financial Update 
1. World book day sale generated £368 (no costs involved) 
2. Easter bingo/tuck shop generated £353 (great community event, well received) 
3. Uniform shop (March) - £53 
£9112 in the budget/bank. 
 
School’s Wish List 
Request 1 (J. Lumb): Interpretation board (by Angie T), depicting local flora/fauna (Granted - £500) 
Request 2 (S. Lovejoy): Y1 open-ended play resources for the outdoors (Granted - £590 approx.) 
Request 3 (S. Lovejoy): Snazaroo Face paints (Granted - £75 approx.) 
Request 4 (L. Linton): Paper bags for the uniform shop (Granted - £?) 
 
Uniform Shop Update 
New parents’ event – Thursday 8th June 
Summer fair – Friday 7th July 
 
Future Events Update 
Ice-lolly stand/tuck shop, when we know there will be a run of days with good weather 
 
Summer fair discussions 
1. Suggestion (A. Shakoor) – KS1 pupils to plant fruit/vegetable seeds to sell at the fair (50p suggested). S. 
Lovejoy to approach her local garden center for potential donations. 
2. Avoid plastic at the event where possible incl. prizes 
3. Summer fair to be a non-uniform day 
4. Toy donation; J. Lumb to discuss with pupils for their feedback 
5. Several ideas around challenges/sporting events that could allow children to win tokens, which they could 
exchange for suitable prizes 
 
Any other Business 
Suggestion (A. Shakoor) – opportunity for KS2 pupils to have a bingo event, also some consideration for those who may 
not have been able to access the last event was discussed 
 
Date of Next Meeting  
7th June (7:30pm) – Zoom (Planning for the Summer Fair) 

 
 


